
 

 
Communication Between Parents and Teachers 

 
We firmly believe communication between parents and teachers are essential to 
the children’s optimal development. There are many opportunities for parents to be 
aware of what is going on in the classroom and their children’s lives. 
 

 
 During pick-up, please allot yourself time for a face-to-face conversation 

with the teachers to talk about your child’s day. This is a great opportunity 
to discuss any challenging behaviors that may have arisen during the day. 

 
 An individual “daily note” will be sent every day providing information 

about your child (how long they napped, reminders, diaper change) 
 

 A lesson plan will be posted on the hallway bulletin board providing 
information about our developmental curriculum for each week. 

. 
 Please be sure to read any flyer posted on the front door or letters 

sent in your child’s lunch bag / folder. They will often have important 
information, i.e. updates with the classroom, classroom parties, pre-
conference worksheets, etc. 

 
 Every other month our express newsletter will be sent out. Each issue 

will present updates in our curriculum and classroom routines, and events. 
 

 Two times per year, I will hold a parent-teacher conference to discuss 
with you your child’s individual development and goals. 

 
 You are welcome to request a meeting anytime during the year to 

address any concern or to obtain more information regarding the 
development of your child. 

 
 If you need to reach us, call the front office and leave a message, and 

they will promptly deliver the message to us, and we will return the call as 
soon as possible. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


